
See Inside For: 

Plans and Choices 

By Executive Director Kevin Reynolds  
 

Family Camp pictures! 

 

House of Faith is honored to have been chosen by the Home Builder’s 
Association of San Angelo as the beneficiary non-profit for the 2019 Parade 
of Homes! This event will be the first two weekends in April; the hours each 
weekend are  Saturday, 10am-6pm and Sunday, 1pm-6pm.  
 

We are looking for volunteers who would be willing to take a 2 hour shift to 
scan tickets at the beautiful houses that will be showcased through this event.  
If you are interested in volunteering, please contact Annie at 325-486-8637 or 
hofvolunteer@gmail.com 
 

Tickets to view all 11 homes on the parade are $10 and proceeds go to House 
of Faith. For ticket information visit SanAngeloParadeofHomes.com 

2019 Parade 
of  Homes 

 

Save  the  Date! 
Tuesday, May 7, 2019 

24-Hour online fundraising event 
 

A day of giving powered by the San Angelo Area Foundation 
supporting local non-profits. 

Minimum $10 donation. Every donation given online is AMPLIFIED. 
 

$93,220 was donated to House of Faith during last year’s San Angelo 
Gives Day, creating an additional amplified donation of $7,319! 

 
 

 
 

FMI: House of Faith: 325-486-8637 or contact@hofministries.org  

Every gift counts.  

Volunteers needed to help out with 
the 2019 Parade of  Homes  

April 6-7 and April 13-14 



I am a list maker.  Often 

they are digital, but even 

in this digital age you 

would be hard pressed to 

EVER find me without a 

pocket full of 3x5 index cards complete 

with lists; “to-do” lists, plans, lists of ideas, 

scriptures, quotes, woodworking projects, 

bike trail expansion — it never ends. 

A key life verse for me is “Many are the 

plans in a man’s heart but it is the Lord’s 

purpose that prevails.” (Proverbs 19:21, NIV)  This 

idea is a guiding principle for me and I believe I have 

even referenced it here several times before.  People 

like me are list makers and of course there is nothing 

wrong with that.  However, in the end it is The Lord’s 

purposes that ultimately come to pass, so what is most 

critical is to align ourselves with The Lord’s purposes 

because then they are guaranteed. 

The Unit we are teaching in our elementary age 

Backyard Bible Clubs this month is called MASTER 

PLANS and the theme verse is from Jeremiah 29:11, a 

familiar and often quoted verse from the Old Testament 

that reads; “For I know the plans I have for you," declares 

the LORD, "plans to prosper you and not to harm you, 

plans to give you hope and a future.” (NIV)  While the 

context of this verse is from the Old Testament account 

of the nation of Israel’s Babylonian captivity, we are 

using it as a springboard into the life and ministry of John 

the Baptist. 

 

John’s life and ministry were a unique calling, just as is 

the case with each and every one of us.  But John’s 

CHOICE was not unique.  He had the same CHOICE 

that all of us have; the CHOICE to follow the MASTER 

PLANS for his life… or not.  For John, actually, that was 

really no CHOICE at all as he knew the MASTER 

PLANS for his life were his very reason for being.  One 

of the verses we are using in the teaching series makes 

this abundantly clear; “He must increase, but I must 

decrease.” (John 3:30, ESV)   

Truly John’s life and ministry were aligned with The 

Lord’s purposes from even before he was born.  But 

John’s choices throughout his life shed light on the fact 

that he walked in line with those purposes with each and 

every step.  There were times when in his humanness 

things seemed NOT to make sense for example; his 

doubts as relayed in his question about Jesus’ 

Messiahship “Are you the one who is to come, or shall 

we look for another?” (Matthew 11:3)  Even so, John 

chose to be faithful to the end. 

 

It was clear to us 25 years ago that the MASTER 

PLANS for us were to “Take JESUS to neighborhood 

Children, Youth & Families” and it has not always been 

easy, that is for sure!  One thing that is completely certain 

though, His purposes included so many others, faithful 

friends and teammates, to make it all possible.  Without 

your CHOICES to pray, volunteer, encourage and 

support us financially so many kids would never have had 

the chance to learn about Jesus and begin a life of faith 

here in their own neighborhoods. 

 

Thank you so very much for everything!!   

We love you all!! 

 

 May the Lord bless and keep you in Him!  

March 2019 

Plan and Choices By Kevin Reynolds, Executive Director 

 



Family Camp!!! 



Gifts to House of Faith 
given in MEMORY of: 
 

Loleta Barnhart 
   By:  Don & Bette Allison 
 

Chase Bennett 
   By: Gordon & Carol Bennett 
 

Carol Elliott 
   By:  Lee, Lee & Puckitt and Associates 
 

Toddy George 
   By:  Claudia & Dana Hulse 
 

Dorothy Hambright 
   By:  Millard & Margie Calhoun 
   By:  Claudia & Dana Hulse 
 

Ronny Huntley 
    By:  Tom & Elaine Lee 
 

Elizabeth Ann Janek 
   By:  Esther Smith 
 

Edwin S. Mayer, Jr.  
   By:  Lee, Lee & Puckitt and 
Associates 
   By:  Herbie & Donna Heard 
   By:  John & Carolyn Winston 
 

Kathy Morehead 
   By:  Claudia & Dana Hulse 
 

Sue Richardson 
   By:  Claudia & Dana Hulse 
 

Vince Rivera  
   By:  Janet Harvey 
 

Virginia Rowley 
   By:  Paul & Ann Williams 
 

Francisca Smith 
   By:  Claudia & Dana Hulse 
 

Carol West 
   By:  Claudia & Dana Hulse  

 

Gifts to House of Faith 
given in HONOR of: 
 

Connie Fletcher  
   By:  Basil & Jonnie Jordan 
 

Barbara Merrill 
   By:  Nancy Vaughan 

House of Faith receives donations in the form 
of Memorials and Honorariums throughout 
the year.  These donations are acknowledged 
with a personalized card sent to the recipient 
you designate. 
 

Gifts can be made in any amount and sent to:  
House of Faith 

321 Montecito Dr. 
San Angelo, TX 76903 

 

Or online: www.hofministries.org 

Above: C.J. Luckey, local youth pastor & nationwide touring rapper, speaking to 

House of Faith 321 Youth about "thorny ground" (Mark 4:1-20), helping our staff 

bridge the gap between the churched and unchurched youth of the Concho Valley.  

Our thanks to these friends of 

House of Faith who made 

Family Camp possible: 
 

Volunteers  
David and Wendy Moon and Family 

Cindy and Donald Moon 

Janet and Wendell Berry 

Fernando and Monique Tapia 

Alexis Benavides 

McKenna Bowie 

Sierra Anderson 

Jonathan and Penny Nichols 

Reid and Mackenzi Needham 

Kacy Hancock 

Katie Fidler 

Dillon Matthews 

Mason Reynolds 

Michael and Matthew Zesch 

Megan Hooks 

Taylor and Casie McCarley 

Delia Rivera 

Carol Rowley 

Cathy and Brandi Brown 

Bailey Schmitz 

Mark Sites 

Rose Serrano 

Kassadee Rodriguez 

Erika Garcia 

 

Community Support 

Ted Huseman/Welch Transfer & 

Storage 

Ambleside School of San Angelo 

Walmart, 29th Street 

American Heritage Girls 

Sponsors 

Bette & Jerod White 

Allen & Tanis Price 

Claudia Hulse 

CalTech 

Mr. and Mrs. Jerry Tinkler 

Carolyn Utt 

Gordon & Carol Bennett 

Mark & Stephanie Lee 

Ann Turnbo 

Maria and Jose Leyva 

 

Worship Music  

Kevin Scott 

 

 

 

 


